
With the Pandemic becoming endemic, 
there remains an urgent, ongoing need in  

‘The City of Brotherly Love’  
for low-cost patient-family lodging. 

Magnificent patient-family hospitality houses like the Hope Family Lodge and 
Philadelphia Ronald McDonald House have had to decrease the types and numbers of 
families which may stay at their wonderful facilities.


Do you or someone you know have a housing unit to donate to help a patient-family?


• An AirBnB, such as weekdays when not being rented by tourists
• A Corporate apartment, when associates aren’t coming to town
• A Multi-family apartment building, when less than full occupancy
• A Vacant home or apartment, for any length of time

Please contact HOSTS for HOSPITALS as soon as possible:

484-380-2999  |  lodging@hostsforhospitals.org  |  HostsforHospitals.org/LearnMore

HOSTS for HOSPITALS is a nonprofit 
agency which in July will begin its 23rd 
year of providing deeply discounted 
lodging and support at volunteer-Host 
and Private-Setting housing as a caring 
response to the lodging needs of 
patients and their families who come to 
Greater Philadelphia for specialized 
medical care.


On our ‘LearnMore’ page you may view 
this video of a CHOP family lodged at 
a Sonder multi-family apartment 
building.

mailto:lodging@hostsforhospitals.org
http://HostsforHospitals.org/LearnMore

